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Principal’s Message 
 

 

Everyone is gearing up for Winter Break at Correlieu. Although the holidays are 
joyful for most, there are a few people who struggle with their mental health during 
this time. Please keep a watchful eye on your children, family and friends. Canada 
has a new 988 phoneline for people who need immediate help and are at risk of 
harming themselves.  

We have also had a few issues regarding sextortion with Correlieu students over the 
past few months. The Quesnel RCMP are aware of this issue in our community and 
are there to help. Please read the information in this newsletter regarding sextortion 
and speak to your children about it. They need to know that if this is happening to 
them that they are not alone. 

When we return in January, we will be three weeks from the end of Semester 1. We 
will be sending out “at risk of not graduating” letters and emails at the beginning of 
the month.  We will also have our first Grad Parent meeting in January. The date is 
yet to be announced. 

Have a safe and restful holiday! 

 
 Upcoming Dates: 

 
Dec. 22          Last day of school before Winter Break 
Dec. 25 - Jan. 5       Winter Break 
Jan. 8           First day back after Winter Break 
Jan. 15 - Jan. 19      Non-Interruption Week 
Jan. 22 - Jan. 26      Provincial Assessments 
Jan. 26           End of Semester 1 
Jan. 29           First Day of Semester 2 
Feb. 19           BC Family Day (no school) 
Feb. 22 & 23           Lhtako Quesnel BC Winter Games (no school) 
Mar. 18 - 29           Spring Break 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
Monday Jan. 29th @ 6:30— In the CSS library 

We look forward to welcoming new parents to our PAC. Meetings are generally 30 
minutes or less. Our executive will be elected at our first meeting. Parents do not 
need to be on the executive to attend. 



NEWS & EVENTS 
 

GRAD ASSESSMENTS - January 22—26, 2023 

Any grade 12 students wishing to write their Literacy 12 Assessment early can now 
sign up in the office. The date for this assessment is January 23, 2023 at 8:30 am. 
Please see the schedule below for dates/times for all January assessments.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Please note that students are permitted 3 hours to write their exam so the afternoon classes “may” run 
past a bus schedule—please arrange alternate transportation 

 
Classes will be in session on all these days and the blocks will follow the same 
schedule/times as indicated above: 
  
Monday Jan. 22 - A/B 
Tuesday Jan. 23 - C/D 
Wednesday Jan. 24 - B/A 
Thursday Jan. 25- D/C 
Friday Jan. 26 is a Project Completion day with our regular block rotation D/C/B/A 
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GRAD WRITE-UPS & BABY PHOTOS - Due January 16, 2023 

Grade write-ups/quotes are due Tuesday, January 16
th

. The word 

limit is 120 words. Appropriate write-ups only. Be kind, be caring 

and no timestamps allowed.  

Please send to cssyearbook2024@gmail.com. 

The annual Correlieu yearbook fundraiser is $20 for a Grad baby 

picture and 70-word parent write-up.  Submit your photo/write-up to 

cssyearbook2024@gmail.com by Tuesday, January 16
th

. Please pay Stacey in the 

office - Cheques payable to Correlieu Secondary School. 

 

GRAD PHOTOS & ORDERING GRAD PHOTOS 
 
Grad photos are in the office for those that got their orders in by the November 17

th
 

deadline. Any orders that were handed in after this date will arrive in January.  
A reminder that there are no online orders for grad photos. The photographer 

keeps all photo files for 5 years, so you can place your order (mail it in) at anytime 

without any extra charges. The November deadline was only for order pickup at the 

school before the winter break. If you have misplaced the order form that was with 

your proofs, we have extra forms in the office. Keep your proofs when ordering - 

you only need to return your proofs to the photographer if you are ordering retakes. 

The photographer charges $10 if you order retakes and you don’t return the original 

proofs. 

 

LAST CHANCE FOR GRAD PHOTOS 

Right Photography will be here in January or February (date TBA) for a mini-session. 

This is only for those students that missed the previous photo dates. This will 

be a headshot only (for the yearbook/hallway composite photo). No proofs 

will be provided. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



NEWS & EVENTS 
 

 

ATHLETICS 

Basketball is in full swing! 

The Senior boys basketball team has already had a busy schedule travelling to the coast 

and the Okanagan to challenge themselves against some of the province’s top 

competition. They are putting in a lot of hard work and dedication in order to qualify for 

provincials. The Junior boys basketball team attended a Prince George tournament where 

they had a good showing and they recently hosted a scrimmage game against College 

Heights Secondary School and came out the winner. Their schedule continues in the new 

year. 

The Senior Girls team has been practicing and will be playing in games and tournaments  

beginning in January! 

The Ski and Snowboard team is starting practices and is hoping for a lot of snow over the 

break so they can work towards more provincial championship glory this year. 
 

INTRAMURALS 

We have just finished our Basketball Intramurals Championships where "Scarlet's team" 

came out the winner against Quesnel Lighting and Fixtures in a closely contested game. 

Samuel Agboji came away with most sportsmanlike since he always played hard and fair 

when on the court. 

In January Badminton Intramurals will start and in February, Pickleball Intramurals will start 

so dust off those racket skills. 









 

 
Correlieu Clothing 

Correlieu clothing is available to order from Hello Promotions. There are a variety of 

items available including hats, jackets, t-shirts, hoodies, shorts and more. To place an 

order: 

1) Go to https://www.hellopromotions.ca/schools/ and select Correlieu Secondary 

School 

2) Enter the Client Access Code: CSS2023 

3) Click on the red ‘Add New Order’ button 

4) In the ‘Ordered By’ field, enter your First and Last Name 

5) In the ‘Order Subject’ field, enter ‘Correlieu’ 

6) Click on the red ‘Save Changes’ button 

7) Click on the red ‘Add Product’ button - A popup window will appear with all 

products available to order 

8) Click red ‘Submit Order’ when you are finished adding products 

9) Please note once the order is submitted, an etransfer for the amount owing must 

be sent to hellopromotions@shaw.ca in order to process your items 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hellopromotions.ca/schools/
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STAY HOME WHEN SICK 
 

 

If your student is feeling unwell, please ensure they stay home. Please see the pages  

included in this newsletter from the BC Centre for Disease Control (BCCDC) for what 

to do if you have COVID-19 symptoms. As per the BCCDC website, as of November 

17, 2022, people who test positive for COVID-19 should stay home until their fever 

has resolved and they feel well enough to participate in daily activities. Thank-you 

for helping us keep our school healthy!  

 

LIKE THESE FACEBOOK PAGES TO STAY UP-TO-DATE 

There are a few Facebook pages that students/parents/guardians can follow that are 

updated regularly: 

Correlieu Secondary School 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Correlieu-Secondary-School/100057637201475/ 

 

School District # 28 

https://www.facebook.com/schooldistrict28 

 

School District # 28 Transportation  

https://www.facebook.com/SD28Transportation 

If your child is a bus student, please check the School District #28 

Transportation Facebook page regularly as this is where you can 

find information regarding bus cancellations and bus delays. If you child is no 

longer requiring bussing, please call the Transportation Department at 250-

992-8361 to open up spaces for students that do require bussing this year.  
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